
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

15th May 2019 
 

 
Dear Parent /Carer 

Y4 FEAST OF CHOIRS, LIVERPOOL ANGLICAN CATHEDRAL 1st JULY 2019 

On behalf of Accent Music Education Hub, I am delighted to announce that all 

school children involved in our Gospel Project will be invited to participate in the 
eleventh annual ‘Feast of Choirs’ Concert, which will be held at the Anglican 

Cathedral, Liverpool on Monday 1 July 2019. I am sure you will agree that this 
is a wonderful opportunity for your child to perform at a prestigious setting. 

The coach will collect the children from school after lunch, to arrive at the 
Cathedral at 1pm for registration and rehearsal starting at 2:00pm.  The 

concert will begin at 7pm and end at 8.30pm. We envisage a return to 
school by approximately 9pm.   

 
The cost of the return coach will be partly subsidised by school, so the 
amount requested per child will be £10, payable via Parent Pay please. 

This a voluntary payment, but if parents do not contribute then we may need to 
cancel the trip.  

 
Each child will need to bring a packed tea and several drinks. Concert 

dress for this event will be school uniform – no trainers please. 
 
Tickets for this event will be available on the door at the entrance to the Anglican 

Cathedral from 6.30pm at a cost of £6.00 per adult, and children under 18 at 
£2.00. Please be aware that parking at the venue is also chargeable. They would 

be grateful if you could have the correct change available as they do not have card 
payment facilities. Money from ticket sales goes some way to covering the costs 
incurred for venue and equipment hire for this event. 

 
Please note that, as they are not filming the event, there will be NO relay screens 

in the cathedral - please arrive early if you wish to be seated closer to the front. 
The venue is accessible; please speak directly to the Cathedral should you have 
any access requirements.  

 
Please complete and return the attached reply slip if you wish your child to 

participate. It should be returned to the class teacher no later than Tuesday 
21st May 2019 to enable the reply slips to be collated by Mel Birkett, Lead Gospel 
Tutor. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S Lawrenson 
Headteacher 

 
 


